
June 2, 2021
 
To Whom it may Concern:
 
I’m writing on behalf of Albert Swiecicki. I had the pleasure of working with Albert at Duke University
in Durham NC in the Raven Advanced Imaging Laboratory.
 
I have worked in radiological imaging at the Raven lab for over 20 years as the lead programmer and
system administrator. Albert’s tenure in the lab happened to coincide with the advent of using AI for
medical image analysis made possible by GPU technology and facilitated by containerization.
 
Albert was an early adopter of deep learning on the GPU and was very helpful to me personally in
showing me how to best tune systems for training neural networks. I was able to replicate the techniques
he developed throughout the lab. He was the most advanced user of Linux I have ever had the pleasure of
working with in the lab. He is a smart and cooperative team mate with the most important of all skills: he
learns fast. He is affable, pleasant and generous with his knowledge.
 
I could not recommend him more highly. He will make a great addition to any team. 
 
Please feel free to contact me.
 
 
Brian Harrawood
Research Associate
Duke University, Dept of Radiology
brian.harrawood@duke.edu


